
 

 

 
 

 

Elected Member Technical Note 
 

 

Report by: Thomas Glen, Depute Chief Executive – Place, Neighbourhood 

& Corporate Assets 

 

TN Number 020-21 

 

Date: 30 April 2021  

 

Subject: Update Dalkeith Avenue, Wellington and Westerhill Road, 

Bishopbriggs – No Waiting and No Loading Restrictions 

 

Responsible Officer: Thomas McMenamin, Executive Officer - Roads & 

Environment

  

Publication 

This Technical Note will be published on the Council’s website following circulation to 

Member.  Its contents may be disclosed or shared outwith the Council. 

 

Details:   

 

1. The purpose of this technical note is to provide clarification on the Traffic Regulation 

Order affecting Dalkeith Avenue, Wellington and Westerhill Road, Bishopbriggs 

following a question at PNCA Committee held on 12 November 2020. 

2. The new section will run along Westerhill Road to Wellington Road and Dalkeith Avenue 

(pictured) and is an extension to the section that was previously installed in August 2019. 
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